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April 15, 2025 
 
The original Request for Proposal (RFP) documents shall remain in full force and effect, except 
as modified herein, which shall take precedence over any contrary provisions in the prior 
documents.  
    
This addendum is being issued to change the date to our Phase I and Phase ll Evaluation 
Committee meeting due to scheduling conflicts, along with allowing enough time so that the 
evaluation committee members have ample time to review the submittals before their first 
meeting. 
 
 
The revised date for the Phase I Evaluation Committee Meeting will be Tuesday May 13, 2025 
at 10:00am. 
 
The revised date for the Phase ll Evaluation Committee Meeting will be Thursday May 15, 2025 
at 10:00am. 
 
Providing this additional time will support a more effective evaluation process, and ensure that all 
members are well informed ahead of discussions and scoring. 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
If you should have any questions regarding this addendum, please do not hesitate to contact 
procurement@cityofdoral.com. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
Christopher Cotton, MPA 
Procurement Specialist 
City of Doral 
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